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Week 1 - Term 4 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Working Bee 
Thank you to everyone who 
attended our Working Bee on 
Sunday 16th October. Wendy, 
Alexis, Maxwell, Josh, Annabel, 
Anthony, Alison, Lacey, Karen, 
Max, Krystal, Bell and Harvey 
all pitched in to weed out 
several garden beds in our 
Stephanie Alexander Kitchen 
Garden. It not only looks a lot better, but it will also give the 
vegetables a bit of room to grow over spring. We have heard 
that our chickens were very happy with the large pile of 
removed vegetation and are enjoying a scratch and forage 
around.   
 
Recorder students perform at the Festival Theatre 
As part of the Primary Schools Festival of Music, some recorder 
students took part in a performance at a Foyer concert on 
Tuesday 20th September at the Festival Theatre. They played 
for nearly half an hour, a great achievement for all the performers. 
They were supported by a number of parents and friends. 
Congratulations to Jax, Elsie, Toby and Austin.  
 
Casual Day 
It was great to see a variety of yellow attire on Monday 26th 
September on our Casual Clothes Day. Through our gold coin 
donations we managed to raise $377.50 for Childhood Cancer 
Awareness. Thank you to everyone involved and for donating to such 
a good cause. 
 
Bird Count Room 1 
This Week, Room One participated in the Aussie Bird Count. We took 
15 minutes out of each day to quietly walk throughout the school to 
find birds. We also had the help of Wendy Nicolle who helped us to identify the different types 
of birds visiting our school. On Thursday, we took our drawing books outside to draw some of 
the birds we identified. Each day, once we had counted the bird we submitted our responses 
to the official Aussie Bird Count Website. BirdLife Australia developed the count to gain a better 
understanding of local birds whilst allowing participants the opportunity to get to know the 
wildlife on our doorstep. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
• Governing Council – Monday 31st October @ 7pm 
• Yr 6 Footsteps – Commences Thursday 27th October Week 1 - 6 
• Principal Tour - Monday 31st October @6pm 
• Room 4 Assembly – Friday 4th November 
• Kindy Transition begins Friday 11th November  
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Assembly Awards 
U1R01 
Charlotte - Learning Achievement Award 
Harvey  - Learning Achievement Award 
Kylah  - Learning Achievement Award 
Luke  - Learning Achievement Award 
 
U1R02 
Alex  - Integrity Award 
Jack  - Learning Achievement Award 
Cillian  - Learning Achievement Award 
 
U1R03 
Mace  - Learning Achievement Award 
Hana  - Responsibility Award 
 
U1R04 
Mabel  - Respect Award 
Barry  - Learning Achievement Award 
Mira  - Learning Achievement Award 
 
U4R14 
Sadie              -           Learning Achievement Award 
Zac                 -           Learning Achievement Award 
 
U4R15 
Elektra            -           Learning Achievement Award 
Joel                -           Learning Achievement Award 
 
U4R16  
Lillian  - Learning Achievement Award 
Sienna  - Learning Achievement Award 
 
U5R17 
Annabel - Learning Achievement Award 
Max  - Learning Achievement Award 
 
U5R18  
Milla  - Responsibility Award 
Ryder  - Responsibility Award 
 
 
Kind regards 
Paul, Jackie and Katharine 

 


